
 

                                                                               

 
                                                      
 
 

 
   
                                                              

SAT 
 

20TH   JAN 
 

THIRD  SUNDAY OF  

ORDINARY TIME 

 

6.30pm 

 

Pat Mooney  R.I.P 
 

SUN 21ST   JAN 

 

 

10.00 am 

John Goode  R.I.P   and  

Mary McAleavy R.I.P 
 

MON 

 

22ND   JAN 
 

 

REQUIEM MASS 

 

11.30am 
 

BEATRICE FARRUGIA 

 
 

 

   TUES 

 

           23RD   JAN 

 

Weekday  in  Ordinary  Time 

 

6.30pm 

 

People of the Parish 

 

         WED 

 

 

       24TH JAN 

 

MEMORIAL OF ST FRANCIS DE SALES 

 

 

 

 
 

6.30pm 
Well Being of Terry and Shirley Stephens 

 

 

THURS 

 

25TH  JAN 
 

FEAST OF THE CONVERSION OF  

ST PAUL, THE APOSTLE 

 

10.00am  

Antonio and Angelina and Family  
 

 

 

 
 

FRI 

 
 

26TH  JAN 

 

REQUIEM MASS 
 

11.00am 
 

MARY MCALEAVEY 

 
 

SAT 
 

27TH  JAN 

 

 
 

 

FOURTH SUNDAY  

OF ORDINARY TIME 

 

6.30pm 
 

Bernard Johnson R.I.P 

Ted Spillane  R.I.P 

   

  SUN 
 

28TH    JAN  

 

 

10.00am 

 

Lloyd Ferreira R.I.P 

Well Being of Matthew Danks 
 

 

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK, ANNIVERSARIES AND THOSE WHO HAVE RECENTLY DIED: 

 

We pray for those in our families or in our Parish Community  who  may  be sick, housebound, worried or in need. We ask that  the love 

of the Lord be with them during the coming week. To all our parishioners who are indisposed we ask that they may receive every  grace 

and blessing. 

We also pray  for Kathleen Watt,  Terence Morrissey,  Denis Straughan, Alan Greenslade, Gionni DeSanti, Kathleen Casey, Nora John, 

Alan Parle, Joseph McDonald, Miroslav Ruzicka, Charles Fry, Patrick O’Leary, Gerard Mahoney, Paul Ray, Mary Regan, Bart Stafford, 

Colin Deans, Elisio Bermudez, Trevor Stevens, Terence Cross, Winifred Lawson, Nileen Hayes, Michael Lyons, Rose Bennett,                

Julia Kulinskia, Alice Parker,  Spyridion Micallef, Bernard Johnson  and  all those whose anniversaries  occur at this time.   

Please pray for the repose of the souls of  Beatrice Farrugia,, Maureen Desmond,   Carmelo Borg,  Mary McAleavy, and Pat Mooney  who 

passed away  recently.  May they rest in peace.  

Do not forget to pray for all those who have died and for their families, particularly those who have no-one to remember them.   
 

CANDLES You can  buy a 7 day candle  (£5.00) which will be left either at the Sacred Heart and Our Lady’s Altar for the duration of a 

week. This week’s candles will be lit for Margaret and Gionni DeSanti 

 

INVITATION TO A SYNODAL WORKSHOP IN THE CORNERSTONE: “ A Synodal Church in Mission”  given by Austen 

Iverleigh . Wednesday January 24th  2.00pm.  Pleas contact Madeleine Walter is you wish to attend walters.sunnyside@btopenworld.com 

Why what happened at The Synod matters for parishes with Dr Austen Ivereigh Tickets, Wed 24 Jan 2024 at 14:00 | Eventbrite  
Copy above link for more information        Also read the Synthesis Report  from the Synod of Bishops  --- on our website. 

 

EASTER PALMS: Every year on Ash Wednesday ashes are sprinkled on our heads. These ashes are made from burning Blessed Palms 

from a previous year. If you  bring your palm next week  it can be burned and used on this Ash Wednesday. A basket will be at  the back 

of the Church to collect the palms.  
 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION:    As usual for those who wish to avail themselves of the Sacrament of Reconciliation  

( Confession),   may do so at the END  of each weekend Mass.  
 

WEEKDAY  MASSES:  Now that the weather is cold most of our weekday  Masses will be celebrated in the Sacristy 
 

 

COFFEE , TEA AND CAKE !.  Everyone is welcome but please give a monetary donation toward  the cost of the refreshments.   

All donations are most  welcome.   

 
 

MASS INTENTIONS  At the back of the Church  there are envelopes for you to put your donation and the details of when you would 

like a Mass and for whom. Please put  your envelope in the Offertory Bag or the Brown Box at the back of the Church.   

 

ST PATRICK’S   GRANGETOWN 

CARDIFF  CF11 7 LJ 

Tel No: 20253514 

Parish Priest:  Fr Valentine Mobuogwu 
Fr Malachy Orjiebele     Fr Soloman Ugwummadu 

Please leave your phone number and e-mail address 

grangetown@rcadc.org  
 

 

www.stpatrickscardiff.co.uk 
 

Facebook Page|: 
Friends of St Patrick’s Grangetown -

www.stpatrickscardiff.co.uk 

 

THIRD SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
 

Reading Cycle B 

Psalter Week  3 

Sunday 21ST  JANUARY  2024 
 

Chaplain:   Rev. Peter Davies 

peter.davies4@wales.nhs.uk 
Safeguarding Rep: C German 
e-mail: Cge7618946@aol.com 

 

 

MASSES  AND SERVICES FOR THE WEEK 

mailto:walters.sunnyside@btopenworld.com
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/why-what-happened-at-the-synod-matters-for-parishes-with-dr-austen-ivereigh-tickets-785841923347?aff=oddtdtcreator
mailto:grangetown@rcadc.org
http://www.stpatrickscardiff.co.uk/
http://www.stpatrickscardiff.co.uk/
mailto:peter.davies4@wales.nhs.uk


NEW TO THE PARISH?  If you have been coming to St Patricks for some weeks and would like to be listed as a new Parishioner  please 

complete the proforma at the back of the Church and give it to one of the priests.   

 

CONFIRMATION:  Names are being taken  for Preparation Classes for the Sacrament of Confirmation ( Year 8 and above). Please give 

your name to Mary Taylor or Chris. 
 

BIRTHDAYS AND  WEDDING ANNIVERSARIES:  If   you would like these occasions to be celebrated in Church, please put details 

on the sheet and Chris will put it in our new  ‘Celebrations Book’ 
 

FOOD AND TOILETRIES APPEAL :  Thank you to all who are helping to support the Fair-Priced Food Shop with donations of tinned 

goods and toiletries. Goods can be left by the table at the back of the Church and then they will be taken to the School.  

 

SAFEGUARDING:  Please click on the link for Helplines and Information on the  Parish Website Homepage 
 

 

GOING INTO HOSPITAL?   Please let the Hospital know that you are a Catholic and would like a visit from the Chaplain.  If 

you are a relative and would like the Catholic Hospital Chaplain to make a visit please leave the name of the person you want them 

to see and the Ward details if possible. When  you ring the Chaplaincy 02921 843230  ( new number) please leave your contact 

details so that they can contact you. 
 

PIETY STALL:   SALE!!    Christmas stock  reduced.  Diaries and Calendars  £1.00 .   Please take care if you wish to look in the 

glass cases. There is a step ! 

 

ONLINE DONATIONS: On the Home page of the Website is a link to enable you to donate directly to St Patrick’s. Many of us are not 

using cash as much as we once were and if this is helpful please try it. Gift Aid can be automatically added with no cost to you.  

GIFT  AID  If  you  pay Income Tax, St Patrick’s can collect Gift Aid with no cost to you at all.  This is an extra 25p for every £1 you 

give. All you have to do is sign a consent form. Please consider this. 

QR CODE:  Many of you will have seen the poster displaying the QR Code for the Parish.  This is another way you can donate to the 

Parish.  You will need a QR Code reader on your Phone. 

 

CHURCH  COLLECTIONS:  13th /14th JANUARY  £605.35 

 

HOUSEBOUND COMMUNIONS:   If you know of a parishioner wishing to receive Holy Communion or if you need help  please 

contact Frs Valentine, Solomon or Malachy 

 

PARISH WEBSITE   Each day there is something new to read.   
 

 

WEEKLY MESSAGE  
 

On 21st January, had it been a weekday  we would have celebrated the Feast of St Agnes.  In Rome there is the Church of St 

Agnes and on this day every year  two lambs are brought from Tre Fontane, the site of St Paul’s martyrdom, to the Church of 

St Agnes.  After the lambs are blessed, they are taken and presented to the Pope, then they remain in the care of the Nuns. Just 

before Easter, these lambs are shorn and their wool is used to make the pallia for newly-appointed Metropolitan Archbishops. 

 A Pallium  is made with strips of white woollen material with six black crosses marked upon it  and they are  given by the 

Pope to Metropolitan Archbishops, like  Mark O’Toole to symbolize both their obedience to the Holy Father but also a sharing 

in the Pope’s Authority. You can find out more about the pallium on our Parish Website.  

Being obedient can be very difficult for many people. We can all become rather set in our ways. We get into certain ways of 

doing things and it can be easy to stay with those ways and rather difficult to change from them. We develop routines and 

those routines keep us going. It often takes someone else to broaden our horizons a little, to open us up to areas of life that we 

would never otherwise have ventured into. Jesus was such a person for the two sets of brothers in today’s gospel.  

Peter, Andrew, James and John lived in a world that was very much defined by the Sea of Galilee. They were fishermen. The 

tools of their trade were their boats and their nets; the fruit of their trade was the fish that they caught and the money they 

received for selling on the fish. They had every reason to believe that this would always be their way of life. Their lives had a 

very particular rhythm and they probably intended go on living to that rhythm until they were too old or sick to work.  

Then, one day Jesus entered their lives and the impact he had on them was such that they left their boats and their nets, and 

even their families, to follow this man and to share in his mission. ‘Follow me and I will make you fishers of people’, he said 

to them. Instead of gathering fish into their nets, they would now share in Jesus’ work of gathering people to God.                                        

God’s horizon is always so much wider than ours.  

The call of Jesus to follow him always involves a call to allow our own limited horizons to be stretched to embrace God’s 

vision for our lives. In all probability Archbishop Mark when he was a very young man, did not expect that one day he would 

be leading two Diocese in the Church.  We do not know what lies ahead, but if we trust in the Lord, He will guide us and show 

us the way. He always has a plan.   

 
 

 

 

 
Sometimes God closes doors because it’s time 
to MOVE forward.  He knows we won’t move 

until our circumstances force us. 
Trust the transition.  God has got us !! 


